                                  EAA Chapter 1219 Minutes
                             Meeting held on March 20, 2021 at 10 AM
                                               Young Eagles’ Hangar

Call to order: President Tim McDonald

Pledge of Allegiance:

                             Led by Tim McDonald

Welcome and Announcements: Tim McDonald

                              Welcome members and guests.

Secretary’s Report: John Owen

                              Minutes of February, 2021 meeting moved to be accepted by Don Lymberry,
                              seconded by Mark Dunn. Members approved. 

Treasurers’ Report:  Treasurer Kent Walker not present report presented by Tim McDonald.
General Fund $5,955.00; Fuel Account $1,298.00; Ray Scholarship Fund $20,000.00. Don
Lymberry moved and Mark Dunn seconded that the report be accepted as read, the member
ship approved by voice vote.

Hangar Reports: Patrick Haney and Mark Dunn

                 Young Eagles Hangar full.
                 Project hangar has 1 or 2 spaces available. 

Young Eagles Report: Danny Redard

              There was a Young Eagles fly-in on March 13th. Danny flew 2 Young Eagles. It was not
well attended, the youth flight for May will be a Viking Flight for special needs kids. After the
April meeting there will be an organizational meeting for Young Eagles.

Ray Aviation Scholars recognized:

This month’s Ray Aviation Scholar report was by Emma Burgess, she is planning her
cross-country solo; she has turned 17 and is anxious to finish and get her Private Pilot’s license.

Safety Brief: Mark Dunn CFI

Respect your rudder.
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Old Business:

Oshkosh AirVenture 2021committee report given by Layne Thompson.

Young Eagle pilots needed.

Yearly dues are due.

New Business:

Guest Dan Huerta asked the club to use his Redbird Flight Simulator and proposed a $30.00 per
hour rental fee to be collected by the club from students using same. Mark Dunn moved that
the old broken system currently residing in the clubhouse be removed and the Redbird set up
per Mr. Huerta’s suggestion. Seconded by Chris DeVore. Members approved.

Remodeling the club room was discussed and $300.00 in donations were received. Mark Dunn
moved and Don Lymbery seconded that the donations and volunteer labor be used to remodel
the club room. Members approved.

Layne Thompson has just purchased a Cessna T-210. Congratulations.

A Fajita Flyin is set for Saturday June 5, 2021. Mark Dunn will write the information release for
the public. We will be inviting in a guest speaker, or series of them to keep people entertained
and interested.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Program: Please join us at EAA Hangar 1219, as we have a speaker from the new SFA flight school coming to talk to us.  
Same Time/Same Place  04/17/2021 @1000

Set date for next meeting: April 17th, 2021 at 10 AM.

Adjourned

Approved the 20th day of March 2021

_____________________                                  _________________________

President –

 Tim McDonald                                                      Secretary – John Owen
